
PASADENA C. 

March 1, 1943 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to verify your reception of the 
DX program broadcast by KWW on Feb. 20 
for the NRC. Am glad you were able to 
get us so well and enjoyed the program. 
As you say, receiving us at all was a bit 
doubtful because of our antenna being so 
directional west. 

We have had some very good reports from the 
east coast and some not quite so good from 
the middle west. Thank you for your best 
wishes to us and we hope to be able to repeat 
the program at some future date. 

Yours truly, 

Paul Spa go, 
Chief Engineer, KrJKW 


